
BARGAINING BULLETIN #7

October 5, 2022

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED!

We are pleased to announce that early this morning we reached a tentative agreement with the 
University to revise and renew our Collective Agreement.

Details of the content of the tentative agreement and information concerning the ratification 
process will be communicated in the coming days.

Thank you.

In Solidarity,

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee
(Rigel Abanes, Richard Gee, Leah Murray, Andy Russell, David Lance, Jessica Clement)

https://cupe.ca/event/workers-day-mourning



